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Friendly Reminder: Food Benefits are changing

Emergency food allotments are ending in February and your food benefit amount will decrease to normal
benefit levels beginning March 2023.
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https://www.dshs.wa.gov/esa/online-community-services-office-cso

611 S. Lane Street, Seattle WA 98104 (206) 624-5633 www.cisc-seattle.org




